
PUBLIC  NOTICE 
 

 
BRACKNELL FOREST BOROUGH COUNCIL 

(VARIOUS FOOTPATH AND BRIDLEWAYS IN SANDHURST/CROWTHORNE) 
(TEMPORARY CLOSURE) ORDER 2008 

 
Notice is hereby given that Bracknell Forest Borough Council intends not less than seven days from the 
date of this Notice to make an Order, in accordance with Section 14 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 
1984 the effect of which will be to prohibit any person from proceeding in any direction along the Footpaths 
and Bridleways specified below which are in the vicinity of overhead power lines for a period of 6 months or 
until the work is completed, whichever is the earlier. Only that section of public right of way 
immediately affected by the works will be closed when the appropriate signs are in place and will be 
re-opened as the work is completed. 

 

Right of Way  From To 

Sandhurst Bridleway 20 SE end of BR9 Crowthorne at the 

parish boundary 

Owlsmoor Road   
 

Crowthorne Bridleway 9 The Crowthorne to Sandhurst Rd 

(A3095) at Edgbarrowhill Star 

NW end of BR20 Sandhurst  

 
Crowthorne Bridleway 15 

 

NE end of BR7A Sandhurst 

 

The Crowthorne to Sandhurst 

Road (A3095) at Edgbarrowhill 

Star 

 
Sandhurst Footpath 24 

 

FP 18 Crowthorne  across Wildmoor 

Heath FP 14 N of Thibet Road 

 
Crowthorne Footpath 18 

 

Junction of Pinehill Road and Gordon 

Road  FP 24 Sandhurst 

 
Sandhurst Footpath 14 

 

Wellington Road/Thibet Road S end of FP7 Crowthorne 

 
Crowthorne Footpath 7 

 

BR9 500 metres (550 yards) E of 

Edgbarrowhill Star N end of FP14 Sandhurst 

Sandhurst Bridleway 7A NE corner of BW7 SW end of BR15 Crowthorne 

 

Sandhurst Footpath 9 Cheviot Road 

S end of FP1 Crowthorne 

Sandhurst Footpath 23 Ambarrow Crescent 

Maybrick Close 

Sandhurst Footpath 19 Lower Sandhurst Road opp the S end 

of FP11,   Mill Lane 

Sandhurst Footpath 22 Finchampstead parish boundary on 

the N bank of the Blackwater River Mill Lane Sandhurst 

 
The purpose of this Order is to ensure public safety whilst work is being carried out to the overhead power 
lines. If you have any queries on the proposed works please contact James Dymond, Parks & 
Countryside, 01344 354107.  

 
The proposed Order will come into operation on the 31

st
 March 2008.  

 
 

Dated:  13th  March 2008   Vincent Paliczka 
      Director of Environment and Leisure 

Bracknell Forest Borough Council 
Time Square, Market Street, Bracknell, RG12 1JD 


